
 

 

 

Invitation 

Dear friends and colleagues, 

 

Arab Agronomist Association and Heinrich-Böll-Stiftung Palestine & Jordan are honored to invite you 

to attend an event to present the findings of the “Baseline Study for Farkha Village” by the researchers 

Saad Dagher & Shehda Zaidat. AAA is seeking to make Farkha village - Salfit the first eco-village in 

Palestine a model as starting point for converting the largest possible number of Palestinian villages to 

ecological villages. This baseline study will help us to identify how to move forward.  

 

Monday, 05 December 2016,  

11:00 a.m.  -  01:00 p.m. 

At Farkha village council hall 

 

It would be a pleasure to meet you and have you with us in this event. We are sure you will enjoy the 

beautiful landscape of Farkha village as well. 

 

     Muqbil AbnuJeish 

   Chairman BoD 

 

 

 
*To confirm your attendance please call at: 0597666025 or by email at dana.abulail@ps.boell.org or 

info@aaa-arc.org  

*Transportation is available in front of Al-Sabbat building next to Wasel Company, Legislative Circle – 

from Ramallah to the site and vice verca. 

*Please find attached the Agenda. 
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